
Pulpit Announcements 
Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

July 12, 2020 
 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to the diocesan 
collection for Infirm Priests. This is the fund that the Bishop uses to support 
retired or sick priests. 

 
• The flowers in the sanctuary are in memory of John Ternovan. May he rest 

in peace.  
 

• The families of our children’s faith formation program have been contacted 
about our recent decision to use a digital program for the coming year. With 
things being uncertain, we’ve decided not to attempt an on-site program, but 
to develop and use a digital program. This will ensure stability and regular 
catechesis for the coming year. While not ideal, we are going to make our 
best effort to make this work. 

 
• As an expression of my new ministry as a Missionary of Mercy, I’m 

including some additional Confession times in our parish schedule. We will 
now have Confessions on Monday evenings from 7 – 8 PM (with Adoration) 
and from 12:45 PM – 1:30 PM on Wednesday’s. 
 

• This Thursday, July 16, is the Feast of Our Lady of Mount Carmel. During 
our daily Mass at Noon, we will bless Brown Scapulars and invest anyone in 
the scapular who wants to receive the graces of this sacramental. All are 
welcome! 
 

• A reminder that Monday – Thursday, at 4:00 PM, we have a Daily Briefing 
on Grace Lily. If you miss the briefing live, they are all recorded and 
available on our Grace Lily page. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChsKqxQV4-9BVgHa0O4KLTA

